
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 118 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/21 

 

 

07 August 2021 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2021 re Towing of 360m long 

pipeline from Qbajjar to Ħondoq 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2021. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to unforeseen circumstances the inserting of the pipeline into the already 

formed subsea tunnel has been delayed therefore the whole process is expected to be 

completed by Sunday 22nd August 2021. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2021 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 117 of 2021 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211 


